
Redbook Committee 

Report to Faculty Senate 

June 1, 2022 

The Redbook Committee has completed its review of the revised bylaws and revised personnel 

policy of the College of Education and Human Development. The committee will put these 

documents forward for a first reading at the full Faculty Senate meeting in June. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Rob Detmering, Chair 

 


